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PUCKETT & FARAJ, PC

October 21, 2008
HHC 506th PIR

FOB Salerno, Afghanistan

APO, AE 09314 

851-1515

Commanding Officer: 


I write to request the approval of CONUS leave for CPT Roger T. Hill between 28Oct08 – 15Nov08, to meet with LTC Heather A. Masten, his detailed defense counsel and myself, his civilian defense counsel, in Washington, DC.  These series of at least three meetings will enable us tadequately to prepare CPT Hill’s defense for his pending Article 32 Hearing.  


The US. Constitution’s Sixth Amendment requires “effective assistance of counsel” for all persons accused of crimes.  Since the Army is pursuing this Art 32 Hearing in country, and my current caseload does not permit me to make a preliminary trip there prior to CAPT Hill’s Article 32 Hearing, I am requesting his CONUS leave be approved.  He not only rates leave, having been in country since April 08 (mid-tour leave per DOD policy), but his counsel rights may be severely impaired if he is not allowed to fully consult with us prior to the hearing.  The fact that LTC Masten will be TAD to Charlottesville, VA, during this time offers the only opportunity for the three of us adequately to consult prior to beginning the hearing in Afghanistan, at no additional cost to the Army. 


I can be reached via email or telephone if you have questions about my request.  I am representing an Airman in a court-martial this week on the West Coast and can be reached from 0600-0800 PDT and after 1700 until 2100 PDT.  I will be back in Washington, DC, on Saturday, 25Oct08 and can be reached 0800-1800 Mon – Thursday EDT.  My contact information is neal@puckettfaraj.com and my direct phone number is 202-340-0069. 







Sincerely,







Neal A. Puckett







Civilian Defense Counsel
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